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January 30, 1989

Mr. Ronald Terry Constant
5939 Brushy Creek
Dallas, Texas 75252

Ref: EXAR-1

Dear Mr. Constant:

It was a pleasure meeting you on January 13 and having an opportunity to
reminisce and extoll the virtues of the EXAR-1. As I'm sure you are
becoming aware, Mr. Ramirez' electric car is a real one-of-a-kind electric
vehicle capable of performing as purported.

Even though I have not ridden in the EXAR-1, I did ride in an earlier
version when I was in Dallas and was impressed with its capabilities. I
believe it was the version that was tested by the engineering staff at the
Georgia Institute of Technology in response to a request by the Agency's
Technology Commercialization program. Unfortunately, the Technology
Conmercialization program here at the Department of Cammerce was
discontinued at just about the same time UDAG funds were curtailed, so we
weren't able to see the car produced in Berkeley. Those of us who were
knowledgeable of the EXAR-1 applaud your efforts to validate its claims
and look forward to seeing it in production.

If T can be of any further assistance to you in gathering supporting data,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Margaret E. Matta

75 Years Stimulating America’s Progress % 1913-1988




UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

Office of Minority Business Enterprise
Washington, D.C. 20230

July 5, 1978

Mr. Leonard M. Apcar

The Wall Street Journal
22 Cortlandt Street

New York, New York 10007

Dear Mr. Apcar:

Your article which reported the award of five research and develop-
ment contracts for electric vehicles was interesting albeit not
totally atcurate.

The Amectran corporation, based in Dallas, Texas, developed at its
own expense, an electric vehicle currently capable of exceeding

the 50-mile-an-hour top speed and 100 mile range goals expressed

by General Motors. I have ridden in Amectran's prototype 5-passenger
vehicle at speeds in excess of 70 mph.

The Office of Minority Business Enterprise is presently working
toward developing the linkages which will enable Amectran, a
minority-owned corporation, to move into production. I am enclosing
a recent article as well as photos of the prototype vehicle as well
as the new body style which will be available in October.

Should you wish to pursue this further, may I suggest you contact
Mr. Edward Ramierez directly. He can be reached at 8585 Stemmons
Freeway, Twin Towers South, Suite 900, Dallas, Texas 75247, (214)
638-8631.

Sincerely,

Project Officer

Enclosures

cc: Edward Ramierez
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March 30, 1979

Mr. Edmond Ramirez
President

AMECTRAN Corporation
8585 Stemmons Freeway
900 Twin Towers South
Dallas, Texas 75247

Dear Mr. Ramirez:

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
Office of the Secretary
Weshington, D.C. 20230

Enclosed are the materials I promised to send to you
that were prepared for the March 14 Automobile ‘Industry
meeting with the Secretary of Commerce. I do appreciate
you taking the time to join us for the meeting.

The Secretary was impressed with the work you are doing
to develop your electric car. I look forward to telling
her that the Department of Commerce is helping you fund
the project with a multi-million dollar 1loan.

If I may be of assistance to you during the process of
securing the loan, please let me know.

JBA/ew
Enclosures

Sincerely,

Joseé%liéiAhaerson, Jr.

Special Assistant
,/tﬁ the Secretary




